Dear Parents/Guardians:

We have seen an increase in the number of students at SME with severe life threatening allergies. Strict avoidance is the only way to prevent a severe allergic reaction. Starting February 28, 2022, for the safety of all students here, there will no longer be any outside treats brought into the classrooms.

We want all students here to feel safe and have fun during class parties. Please remember there are other ways to celebrate birthdays and holidays with non-food items.

If you would like your child to celebrate his/her birthday while at school, please contact the school or your child's teacher. The school cafeteria has allergy safe treats available for purchase.

I ask that we work together to protect these children and provide our students at SME a safe learning environment.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated! Please call the Health Office if you have any questions!

Tara Salge, RN, BSN 716-683-2112 ext 128 nurse@smeschool.com